
Notice of Public Hearing  

LEGAL NOTICE  

Central Plains Area Agency on Aging (CPAAA) will hold a public hearing to discuss the proposed FY 2025 
Area Plan revision.  This plan describes activities and programs conducted under the Older Americans 
Act in Butler, Harvey, and Sedgwick Counties.  The hearing will be held on April 16, 2025 at 1:30 P.M. 
both in person and via virtual meeting. Formal statements will be accepted and discussion from the floor 
is encouraged.   

Attend in-person: Visit CPAAA located at 271 W. 3rd St N, Suite 500, Wichita, KS 67202  
Attend remotely: Via Zoom teleconference at 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88224568066?pwd=I3bFbW2MGSEbm3m7Vi3d9WbbTr5Wue.1 
Attend by phone: Call 1 312 626 6799, Meeting ID: 869 7443 9830, Passcode: 687986 

The plan is available for review at the Central Plains Area Agency on Aging office at 271 W. 3rd St N, Suite 
500, Wichita, KS 67202. 
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